
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 2, 2023 

 
 
 
 
The Honorable Eugene Dodaro 
Comptroller General of the United States 
Government Accountability Office 
Washington, D.C. 20548 
 
Dear Mr. Dodaro: 
 
I am transmitting the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s response to the U.S. Government 
Accountability Office’s November 2022 report entitled, Renewable Fuel Standard: Actions Needed to 
Improve Decision-Making in the Small Refinery Exemption Program (GAO-23-104273 and GAO-23-
105801). The EPA reviewed the report and prepared this response pursuant to section 720 of title 31, 
United States Code. 
 
Enclosed are copies of the agency’s responses to the majority and minority leadership of the House 
Committee on Oversight and Accountability, the Senate Committee on Homeland Security and 
Governmental Affairs, and the House and Senate Committees on Appropriations. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me or your staff may contact Amir Ingram, in the 
agency’s Office of Congressional and Intergovernmental Relations, by email at Ingram.Amir@epa.gov 
or by phone at (202) 564-0150. 
       
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Faisal Amin  
       Chief Financial Officer 
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